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IPA Zambia Presents at the 2019 Ministry
of Health Family Planning Annual Review
Meeting

On May 8, IPA Zambia presented on global research findings at the Ministry of Health's 2019
Family Planning Annual Review meeting in Chongwe, Zambia. The Family Planning Annual
Review meetings are attended by Ministry of Health officials from national and provincial
levels and family planning stakeholders in Zambia to discuss the country's progress towards
achieving the Family Planning 2020 goals. The theme of this year's meeting was “Towards
2020 and Beyond: Identifying Gaps and Quick Wins—Planning Beyond 2020.” IPA Zambia
Senior Research Associate, Aldina Mesic presented on "Recent Global Family Planning
Research Findings and the Implications for Zambia's Strategy for 2020 and Beyond."
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